
HEALTH ALERT: 
Playground and Tennis Courts Closed 

Due to the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak and Executive Order #12, 

the playgrounds and tennis courts throughout the North Shore are 

closed. Playground equipment and tennis courts should not be used 

until further notice. This is to slow the spread of the virus and preserve 

the health of our community. Thank you for your cooperation. For more 

information see www.nshealthdept.org.  
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